
Hollywood  film  director  at
LTCC for 2 events
Lake Tahoe Community College Theatre Arts Department presents
film producer David Wisnievitz on two consecutive Mondays in
the Duke Theatre.

Both evenings are free of charge and open to LTCC students and
the community.

Wisnievitz has worked in a variety of positions on a number of
major films, including “Selena,” “Searching for Bobby Fisher,”
and “Training Day,” starring Denzel Washington. He is also an
Emmy Award-nominee.

On Oct. 18, 7 to 8:30pm, Wisnievitz will be speaking about the
film industry. Whether your interest is in acting, directing,
producing, screenwriting, technical and design, or just as a
fan of film, Wisnievitz’s insider insights into the business
will  illuminate  this  sometimes  mysterious,  and  always
fascinating  industry.

On Oct. 25, 7 to 10pm, the LTCC Theatre Department will be
conducting an “Auditioning for Film” workshop. Participants
will have the opportunity to go through the audition process
and receive feedback from Wisnievitz. There is a limit of 15
participants and interested people must be 17 or older. Those
interested  in  participating  should  register  in  advance  by
sending an email to Susan Boulanger, director of theatre, at
Boulanger@ltcc.edu. Indicate age range and male/female. Those
not participating in the audition are welcome to attend the
workshop and observe.
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